
From:
To: SDNRAIDC
Subject: Please Protect the Native Forests of Queensland and their koala populations
Date: Monday, 26 March 2018 10:56:33 AM

Dear Sir, I am totally opposed to logging native trees in Queensland. I am very concerned
 about the survival of koalas and other species. Native forests support tourism and can
 provide billions of dollars in the long term apart from helping slow down climate change.
 The logging industry needs to grow its own trees not take from nature. I support any law
 that protect the native forests of Queensland. I have travelled to Queensland just to
 experience those beautiful forests but they are dwindling fast and they don't grow
 overnight,. Thanks for your time Angela Swan
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